
Ventura 2025, a State-level project competition, was successfully held on March 19, 2025, at 

Bharati Vidyapeeth Institute of Technology, Navi Mumbai. This prestigious event brought 

together talented students from various institutions across the state to showcase their 

innovative projects in Electronics, Computer and Mechanical engineering. 

The competition featured an impressive display of projects, including innovative solutions in 

IoT-based systems, robotics, embedded systems, artificial intelligence, machine learning and 

data analytics. The participants demonstrated exceptional technical skills, creativity and 

problem-solving abilities, making it a challenging task for the judges to select the winners. 

 

A panel of esteemed judges, comprising experts from industry and academia, evaluated the 

projects based on innovation, technical soundness, and practical application. The judges 

provided valuable feedback to the participants, highlighting the strengths and weaknesses of 

their projects and offering suggestions for improvement. 

The event concluded with an award ceremony, where the winners were felicitated with 

trophies, certificates, and cash prizes: Rs.10,000 for the first prize, Rs.5,000 for the second 

prize, and Rs.3,000 for the third prize. The participants, judges, and organizers were 

appreciated for their efforts in making the event a grand success. Ventura 2025 served as an 

excellent platform for students to showcase their talents, learn from experts, and network with 

peers.  



Overall, Ventura 2025 was a resounding success, highlighting the incredible potential of young 

minds in shaping the future of technology and innovation. The event will be remembered as a 

milestone in the journey of these budding engineers, inspiring them to strive for excellence in 

their pursuit of innovation and excellence.  
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